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From: Andrews, Mark <Mark.Andrews@coventry.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 July 2014 12:11
To: Dave Barber
Cc: Newton, Jim
Subject: 12864 - CCC response to WDC Local Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 

Dear Dave,  
 
I can confirm that the proposed response from Coventry City Council, provided to Warwick District 
Council on Friday 27th June 2014, was approved yesterday at a meeting of Coventry’s Full Council 
without any amendments. 
 
I can confirm that although the letter is worded as an officer response it has now been fully 
endorsed as a response of the Council as Local Planning Authority. 
 
I trust this is acceptable as part of the on-going consideration of your Local Plan. 
 
I am happy to discuss further if required. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mark Andrews MRTPI 
Acting Planning Policy Manager, 
Place Directorate, Coventry City Council, 
Floor 3, Civic Centre 4, 
Much Park Street, 
Coventry, 
CV1 2PY.  
Tel: 02476 834295  
www.coventry.gov.uk  

Coventry receives 91% of planning applications online 
To submit an online application, or to find out more about the Planning Portal, please follow the link below: 
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/ 
 

 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. If you have received this e-mail in error, you are requested to contact the sender All e-mails are 
monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT Security, using MailMeter and Mimecast. The views contained 
in this e-mail are those of the author and not necessarily those of Coventry City Council.  


